
Moses Lake Classic Car Club 

General Meeting 

May 8, 2019 

Meeting was called to order by President Don Haack, followed by the Pledge of 

allegiance. Total number of members attending tonight’s meeting was 34. 

Minutes read by Secretary Tim Jones: motion to approve minutes, seconded and 

approved by all. 

Treasurer’s Report by bob Kent:  As of May 1st, Checking Account balance: 

$8,574.41, Cash/Deposit; $65. Received $30 from 50/50 drawing, deposited $245 

from trophy sponsors, Check #5256 for $213.45 to Army H. for vinyl sign lettering 

supplies. Received $15 for membership from Rick Darling, received $255 for 2 

dues, 4 reg. s and 2 trophy sponsors ($125). Deposited $285 from 50/50 and 

above receipts, Received $65 car show sponsorship from XXX Root Beer, Issaquah. 

Ann motion to approve Treasurer’s notes, Vicki seconds and passed by all. 

Web Master’s Report by Paul Boehm per Tim Jones: The web site is up and 

running as usual. Trophies are ready to be picked up. 

LaDell goes over Airshow: This year’s show will be on father’s day weekend. All 

car’s need to be in place by 9am and won’t be able to leave until 5pm. The cost 

will be $15 for car and $15 for passenger and, $15 for each extra passenger. 

Registration is on line only. 

On the 15th Columbia Crest from 10am-2pm would like our club to show off their 

old classic’s. Pizza will be provided. 

Dayton’s car show, yard sale and quilt show, 3-day event on father’s day. 

Birthdays: Don Haack, today is his birthday!!  

Paul went to the Gum Ball rally but had to give Brett a call, and for him to bring 

the rescue vehicle which the Kaiser got pushed by his jeep. 

Mitch mentions that the power for show was to come from the chamber of 

Commerce.   



Don & Kathy, Bob Duffin, Amy & Darin will installed the signs along I-90. Great 

Job! These sign’s will also be able to be used next year as well. 

Amy & Darin will be in charge of the Poker Run which will start at the High School. 

The new goody bags have a big red DeSoto on the front of bag I wonder who that 

car belongs to, anybody know.  

Hat’s can be ordered as long as there are 13 or more 19 have been ordered. 

Dave took photos of club logo to have a tee shirt made, for orders red or blue 

might also be able to get Polo shirt. 

During the last officer meeting the car show was the main topic, Don talked about 

the upcoming car show and how it’s always the same members performing the 

same duties. With this in mind the board members are wondering if it’s even 

worth having a car show in the future. June – September will be open for all 

members to vote whether to have a car show next year. 

Don also would like to see more cruises and maybe other club events. 

Bob talked about having an October election to vote on officer position. Judy 

mentions there is other car clubs shows. If in October no one wants to be a car 

show chairperson there won’t be a show. 

Mitch talked about how everything involved with putting on a car show is in place 

so, it would be easier for the next person to jump right in. 

June 12th is the clubs annual PIZZA NIGHT out at Karen Crook’s house, bring a side 

dish enough to share. 

50/50- presented by Judy: goes to Andrew in the sum of $34.00 big ones. 

Seahawks flag went to Jan 

Car of the month goes to Joe 

Agri Fix will be buying 25 of our new hats. 

Motion to close tonight’s meeting by Mitch, second by Vicki, closed by all. 

Meeting closed at 7:40pm 



Car of the Month 

May 2019 Car of the Month 

 

 

 

 

  

Joe McCullough - 1978 Lincokln Mark V 

  

Joe McCullough - 1978 Lincoln Mark V Continental 

My Dad purchased this 1978 Lincoln Mark 5 from a gentleman who had just moved to 
Wenatchee from Alaska in 1979.   
He had come to our sales lot looking for a mobile home and saw that Dad had a Mark 
already but Dad was always interested in Lincolns.  
I went with Dad to the man’s home that evening and found the car all wrapped up in his 
garage.   
He lifted the cover off of the back bumper and before he could go any farther, Dad said 
he would take it.   
He really loved Lincolns and enjoyed driving them.  
The '78 was the last year of the 460 cubic engine. Dad enjoyed that part too.  No 
wonder the whole family has a lead foot. 
One year for Father’s Day, Myra and I gave him a set of tires and the chrome spoke 
wheels which are still on it now.   
It's been repainted once, but other than those two things it is original. 
We enjoy driving it on cruises as it kind of floats along like a big boat.   
We are looking forward to using it this summer. 


